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Subject: Liquor store proposal

From: Lori Bellerive [*REDACTED*]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 3:03 PM 
To: citycler@princegeorge.ca; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Liquor store proposal 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

I am sending this email in regards to the proposed liquor store at 1933 Queensway St. 

I live in the Miller Addition subdivision.  My husband and I bought an older, 1946 home which we 
have lovingly renovated.  Since we have moved into this area 8 1/2 years ago, the area has 
changed.  There are more break-ins and home invasions.  There are now people "campiing" in 
areas such as the dog park, under bushes and of course the infamous Mocassin Flats. 

I feel that this area has been suffering enough, without adding a liquor store into the mix. 

Can we not get a corner grocery store to replace the Save-On that is leaving?  Something that 
everyone of all ages can benefit from..... 

Thank you, 

Lori Bellerive 
1588 Gorse St 


